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July 11, 2012
Mr. Wes Weaver, President Via Email to: wes@weavercm.com
Weaver Construction Management, Inc. No Hard Copy to Follow

3679 South Huron Street, Suite 404
Englewood, CO 80110

Re: Harold D. Thompson Regional Water Reclamation Facility (HDTRWRF)
Lower Fountain Metropolitan Sewage Disposal District (LFMSDD)

Dear Wes:

Reference is made to your shop submittal identified as follows:

Submittal No.: 13121-005
Date of Submittal: June 19, 2012
Title: Operations Building: Anchor Rod Plans, Final Design Drawings

(permit use only), Letters of Certification, Design Calculations,
Frame Fabrications

Specification Section: 13121 — Prefabricated Metal Building

Manufacturer: Chief Industries, Inc.

The referenced submittal has been stamped "No Exception Taken" and "Make Corrections
Noted". Our comments are as follows:

1. We acknowledge receipt of the Weaver Construction Management, Inc. (WMCI) submittal
comments which state the supplier has provided drawings that show a 51'-%%" dimension for the
existing building.

2. We take no exception to the 24 gauge, 24-inch wide roof panel.
3. We take no exception to the 20 gauge, 16-inch wide textured wall panels.

4. We acknowledge the panels will be supplied by Custom Panel Systems. A separate submittal
will be required for the roof panels and wall panels.

5. WCMI was previously notified and as indicated on the construction drawings, the end panels
previously delivered for the north wall of the Equipment and Maintenance Building are to be
utilized on the southerly end of the east and west walls of the proposed Operations Building. No
building materials are to be wasted. This must be addressed in the textured wall panel
submittal.

6. We take no exception to the building reactions as provided by Chief Buildings.

F\WPDATA\LFMSDD\WWTF onstC i \Div 1 13121-005.doc



Mr. Wes Weaver
July 11, 2012
Page 2

At numerous locations throughout the submittal, reference is made to materials not being
furnished by Chief. WCMI must ensure all building materials required for construction of the
Chief building are being provided by WCMI, or a subcontractor, for a complete, weathertight
building system.

Please call if you should have any questions.

Sincerely,

LR o

David R. Frisch, P.L.S.

DRF/kmw

ec (letter only):

CC:

Mr. Jim Heckman, Manager, LFMSDD, lfmanager@I|fmsdd.org

Ms. Cindy Murray, Office Manager, Fountain Sanitation District, fsdistrict@fsd901.org

Mr. Jeff Burst, Project Supt., Weaver Construction Management, Inc., jeff@weavercm.com
Mr. John Jacob, Project Mgr., Weaver Construction Management, Inc., john@weavercm.com
Mr. Tyler Ammerman, Weaver Construction Management, Inc., tammerman@weavercm.com
Ms. Leslie Brown, Weaver Construction Management, Inc., leslie@weavercm.com

Mr. Jerry Miller, Resident Project Representative, GMS, Inc.
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